
From: dzim54@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Zimmer
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Comment on the Eklutna River Draft Fish and Wildlife Program
Date: Saturday, February 17, 2024 3:13:22 AM

Dear Owners of The Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

Regarding the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project's Draft Fish and Wildlife Program for the Eklutna River, I support the
Native Village of Eklutna’s vision for river restoration. I think you should consider building a new dam that would 
fully reconnect the river and return the water flows needed to support the river's fisheries and provide water and
power generation for Anchorage. We want fish, water, power, and to be good stewards of the land. We will all pay
our share of the project. Let's get the project started.

--DAVID ZIMMER

Sincerely,
David Zimmer
7155 E Shorewood Dr  Wasilla, AK 99654-4654
dzim54@gmail.com
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